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Mrs. Julia Edger

House No 45, Daisy St.

Lismore, New South Wales – 2334

August 20, 2012

Dear Mrs. Edger,

I am Max Thomson, writing on behalf of the ‘Happy Kids’ society. Our group is working for the poor and needy children.

Our society works for the orphan children and take care of their basic needs. We run different programs for the orphan Christian children.

Presently, we are planning to conduct a trip for these children to the St. Steve Church, Tucson, on the Christmas Eve. We want to bring a smile on the faces of these underprivileged children.

We are approaching you for donation to organize this trip for these children.

You can contact us at our number – 451-457-74558 and ask any questions you may have regarding our group and its activities.

Thanks & Regards,

Max Thomson
(Director)

Happy Kids Foundation
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